

Bishop Vesey's Grammar School

'Inspiration and Excellence'
Headteacher: Dominic Robson BA (Hons) NPQH

DGR/sw

07 October 2014

Dear Parents/Carers

I am writing to let you know that we are being visited by OFSTED over the next couple of days. We have emailed you a letter from OFSTED asking you to fill in the questionnaire via OFSTED Parent View. We know you are very busy people but we would be delighted if you could fill that in for us before 11am tomorrow. Thank you in anticipation of your support in this matter.

The staff are looking forward to the inspection. Bishop Vesey's Grammar School has made a lot of progress since the last inspection and we are very keen to share that with the OFSTED inspection team.

Please find attached for your perusal the pre-inspection briefing I have given to all students, staff and governors today.

Yours sincerely

Dominic Robson

Headteacher









